
I trust you all had a restful weekend and enjoyed your 
Diwali celebrations with family, friends, and loved ones. 

As we begin this important week, we extend our best 
wishes to our students as they kick-start their examina-
tions. Your dedication and resilience have been impres-
sive, and we are confident you will all achieve great re-
sults.

I want to take a moment to acknowledge the hard 
work and dedication of our faculty and staff, whose ef-
forts have supported our students every step of the 
way. Let us continue working together with the same 
spirit of excellence that defines our university.

We also look forward to celebrating a major milestone 
for our College of Agriculture, Fisheries, and Forestry as 
it marks its 70th anniversary next month. 

Tickets for the celebration are now available, and we are 
excited for an event that honours the college’s legacy 

and achievements. We invite all alumni from the Fiji 
College of Agriculture years, now CAFF, not to miss this 
occasion.

Additionally, our Pacific College of Maritime Studies will 
hold its graduation ceremony this Friday, marking a 
proud moment for our deckhand students. Congratu-
lations on this achievement!

Your commitment and perseverance have paid off, 
and we wish you all the best as you enter the workforce.

Thank you, everyone. Let us continue to support each 
other and uphold the values of Fiji National University 
as we move forward together.

Dear FNU Family
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